From: Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 05 February 2020 17:10
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 2019/1515/P 26 Netherhall Gardens

Can the email below be logged as an objection on M3 and added to HPE RM

Thanks

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Planning application 2019/1515/P 26 Netherhall Gardens

Hi David,

Of course, apologies, | live at Flat 4 21 Netherhall Gardens which is directly opposite 26 Netherhall Gardens.

Regards

Senior Lecturer in Biomedical Sciences

Biosciences Admissions Tutor

School of Life and Medical Sciences

Department of Biological and Environmental Sciences
C101, Main Building| University of Hertfordshire
College Lane, Hatfield | Hertfordshire | AL10 9AB

From: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 February 2020 16:52

Subject: RE: Planning application 2019/1515/P 26 Netherhall Gardens

Thank you for your comments.

Could you confirm your home address as it is useful to include the location of those who have
commented in the delegated report.

Kind regards

David



David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer
Regeneration and planning
Supporting Communities

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning application 2019/1515/P 26 Netherhall Gardens
Dear David,

In regard to the members briefing panel meeting for the above application | hope that you are able to
express to the panel how much time and effort has been taken by the local community to ensure that no
unnecessary or damaging building works take place at number 26 Netherhall Gardens and that you are
able to recommend that any decisions on this application go to the full planning committee. We feel very
strongly about this site and wish to preserve its situation in terms of amenity and overall structure as befits
a building in the Netherhall Conservation area. | would also like the panel to consider the following
important points about the boundary trees.

| am very concerned about the false information presented in the planning application about the position of
trees at the boundary of 24A and 26 Netherhall. Due to the proximity of the proposed building to the
boundary of 24A it is obvious that the proposed works will impact badly on the trees, one of which has an
extensive canopy and is therefore at maximum efficiency for carbon capture. | sincerely hope that you will
ensure that these trees are conserved at a time when government policy is to plant more trees as part of
the critical effort towards protecting our climate and environment.

Senior Lecturer in Biomedical Sciences

Biosciences Admissions Tutor

School of Life and Medical Sciences

Department of Biological and Environmental Sciences
C101, Main Building| University of Hertfordshire
College Lane, Hatfield | Hertfordshire | AL10 9AB
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